
 
Parent Bulletin Week Commencing 16th March- Week A 
 

The Governing Board are pleased to announce that Jo Simmonite has been elected as Parent Governor following the 

recent election. We would like to thank all the candidates who were nominated and the parents for supporting 

candidates with your votes. Further information regarding our Governing Board membership can be found on the 

school website http://www.farmors.gloucs.sch.uk/Leadership-team-and-governors. 

Regards Suzie Paton 
Chair of the Governing Board 

 
Planned road closures in Kempsford - Monday 16th to Thursday 19th March 20 
 
FS2 students (Lechlade, Kempsford, Whelford) 
Due to the road closures in Kempsford next week the bus will not be able to pick up at the normal stops in Kempsford. 
Lechlade stop will be as normal 
Students who would usually get on the bus from either of the two stops in Kempsford should walk to the junction of 
Whelford Road and Topp Road, the bus will aim to collect from there at 8.13am.  Please be at the stop 5 minutes before. 
Whelford, Popes Court will pick up as usual. 
Drop offs will be the same three stops as picked up in the morning. 
This will be in place whilst the road closures are in place. 
 

FS3 students (Down Ampney, Poulton, Meysey Hampton) 
No changes apart from the students who live in Meysey Hampton.  If you get on the bus in any of the three stops in 

Meysey Hampton you will be picked up by the FS9 bus instead of the usual FS3 bus. Please make sure that you also 
get the FS9 bus on the return journey at the end of the day. 
This will be in place whilst the road closures are in place. 
 

Notices:   
 All years: Gloucestershire Young Photographer of the Year(please pass applications to Mrs J Dawson in Art) 

 All years: If you are due to meet your child's Tutor or Head of Year after school on Monday to discuss progress or effort 

concerns, then please see the attached document for details of which room to go to.   It is important that your child 

attends this meeting. 

 

Letters to parents this week http://www.farmors.gloucs.sch.uk/Letters-to-parents 

 All Years: Photographer of the year 2020(applications to Mrs J Dawson in Art)  

 Year 7,8 & 9: SEND review process evaluation  

 Year 7: Cheltenham Science Festival trip.  

 Year 8: Battlefields Trip.  

 

Coming up next week:  

 Wednesday 18th March- Y11 GCSE Drama Exam. 

For events beyond next week and spring term clubs and activities poster please follow links to our website.   

http://www.farmors.gloucs.sch.uk/Clubs-and-activities 

http://www.farmors.gloucs.sch.uk/Calendar-term-dates-and-school-day 
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Kind regards, 

Pastoral team. 

 


